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Attendance 

This week’s attendance has been 

96.1%. Well done to Year 1 who have 

both classes in our top three.  
 
Two challenges for next week...which class can make 100% 
and for Y5 and Y2 to get back into the green! 
Top three classes this week; 

1JO (98.2%), RJ (98.1%) & 1W (97.9%) 
Classes above 96% 

RM (97.6%),  3P (97.4%), 3J (97.4%), 6B (97.3%), 6J (96.4%) , 4G (96.3%) & 
4M (96.3%) 
Classes below 96% 

5FH (95.7%),  2M (95.6%),  2R (94.2%),  5C (93.5%) 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

25th November—Reception Phonics Meeting 
2.30pm 

10th December—Junior Panto 

17th December—Christmas Service Y2  
2pm (at church) 

18th December—Christmas Dinner 

18th December  - R & Y1 Nativity Performance 
9.30 & 2.15pm (at school) 

19th December—Nursery Christmas  
Performance 9.15am (at school) 

19th December—KS2 Christmas Service   
2pm & 6pm (at church) 

This Week’s  
House Points 

1st **Giraffes** 372 

2nd Leopards 371 

3rd Pandas 339 

4th Elephants 303 
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Sunday 10th November 

Three of our House Captains, Ellie, Peggy and 
Alana, represented Coleshill CE Primary School 
as the whole town came out to remember 
those lost in two world wars and more recent 
conflicts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We attended the Coleshill Church’s 
Remembrance Service on Sunday 
morning where we heard the names 
of all those who have fallen in wars 
since the First World War. 
 Our representatives were wonder-
ful ambassadors for the school as 
they laid our Coleshill CE Primary 
School wreath at the war memorial. 
Thank you to parents who made ar-
rangements to ensure our House 
Captains could attend. 
 

 

Monday 11th November 

To mark the 11th hour of the 11th day of 
the 11th month, Mrs Prince led the 
school in a Remembrance Collective 
Worship. Mr Fagg framed our minutes 
silence with the last post and reveille and 
children created their own field of pop-
pies as we remembered. 
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School Council Announce Winners 

Well done to all those who entered the 
Children in need colouring competition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school Council, who had organised the 
competition, announced their winners after 
judging the entries earlier in the week. School 
Council reps handed out the prizes in today’s 
Collective Worship. 
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SEND Information drop-in and coffee morning 
Wednesday 4th December 9am 

 
 

Mrs Hughes will be hosting a drop-in session on Wednesday 4th December 
from 9am. A brief overview of Special Education Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

practices within the school will be presented at 9am followed by tea and 
coffee. During this time you can sign-up to meet Mrs Hughes, or a member of 

the SENCO team, and have a quick chat about your child and any queries/
concerns you may have. There will be an opportunity to suggest what you 

would like support with in the future and it will give you chance to meet and 
chat to other parents regarding SEND.  

13 years old 14 years old 16 years old 18years old 

Myspace Linkedin WhatsApp Youtube 

Skype     Flickr 

Snapchat     Xbox Live 

Google+       

Pinterest       

Instagram       

Facebook       

Twitter       

Online Safety Corner 
Welcome to our Online Safety Corner!  

 
Here, you will find tips, activities and important information which will 

help you and your child to stay safe online. 

Age appropriate for your child?  
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Year 1 Phonics Meeting Cancelled 
Due to the absence of Mrs Owen, we have decided to postpone the Year 1 phonics 
meetings until her return. We will publish new dates as soon as we are able. 

 
 
Operation Christmas Child 
Last call for Shoeboxes. 
Please note that Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes are 
been collected on Wednesday 20th November.  
 

 

NEW at Coleshill Tennis Club: 

TOTS TENNIS for children from age 2½ to 4 (Nursery and Reception). 

Tennis helps children learn new skills and develop their agility, balance and coordination 
whilst they have fun, make friends and get some exercise! 

The sessions take place on Saturdays from 8.30am to 9.00am at Coleshill Tennis Club on 

Maxstoke Lane. To book a FREE trial session contact Sam Peace, Head Coach, on 07825 

577449 or email s_peace@hotmail.co.uk. 

Visit www.coleshilltennisclub.com for more information about junior coaching, adult 
coaching for beginners and improvers, tennis clinics, tournaments, cardio and social tennis. 
 

 

mailto:s_peace@hotmail.co.uk
http://www.coleshilltennisclub.com/
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